From: Amsler, Sandra

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 7:56 AM

To: Melissa Brock

Cc: Janet Davoli; Murphy, Reggie D; Staton, Jennifer A
Subject: RE: IFB 18-002 Athletic Fields Grounds Maintenance
Melissa:

Your FOIA request has been received. However, the information you have requested cannot be released until we have
a signed contract.

Your request will need to be resubmitted in approximately 20 days.

Respectfully,
Sandi

Sandi Amsler, CPPB
Procurement Coordinator
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2349

843-322-0748 (fax)

From: Melissa Brock [mailto:melissabrock@thegreeneryinc.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2017 6:41 PM

To: Amsler, Sandra <Sandra.Amsler@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Cc: Janet Davoli <JanetDavoli@thegreeneryinc.com>

Subject: IFB 18-002 Athletic Fields Grounds Maintenance

Greetings Sandi,
| have received naotification of the BCSD intentions to award the Athletic Fields Grounds Maintenance to
Brightview. In accordance with the South Carolina FOIA, | would like to request a copy of both the Technical

and Cost proposal submitted by Brightview.

I would also like to request the Cost proposal for any other firms that submitted a proposal for IFB 18-
002. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Have a great evening!

the greenery, inc..
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This e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail, forwarding all copies of the
original message and any attachment(s).



